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It is with great sadness that we report the passing of our head coach 
Gordon Dacre on Friday 12 August. He will leave a big hole in the water 
polo section and within the wider water polo community. Gordon was 
responsible for the development of so many athletes, coaches and 
officials, including over 60 players who gained International caps. 
 
 
MANUP!  
This season’s Man Up competitions 
continued with our women’s team at 
Salford Quays on Sunday 6 August, 
our U11s having really enjoyed the 
mini-polo! event at Nantwich Lido on 
Saturday 10 July.  
.  
 
 
L&D League 
Our Senior Men’s team are 
currently lying joint second in the 
table with 6 matches still to play. 
 
 

 

 

 


